Alexandra Park Primary School

Newsletter

Friday 22°¢ December

Headteacher’s message

Merry Christmas all. Tt has been a fantastic half term but the last few days
have taken it to a whole new level, and I hope set evervone up for
Christmas. The plays and carol concerts were fantastic, and staff
commented on how much they EI]‘ITHI'{,'L'i;iI_'L'{_:l all he thank vous from
parents. Our school’s parents association have done a fantastic job of
organising cvents and gifts - I thought the carol singing, hot chocolate

and mince pies after school tonight was perfect. Have a grear Christmas

CVETYoT 'H.'!

Nursery

We have had a tantastic week in Nursery celebrating
Christmas. We were so excited to meet the
reindeers, we enjoyed having a visit from Santa and
we have done some beautiful Christmas crafts. We
also loved singing some Christmas songs with our
families too. The Nursery team would like to wish
all of our families a Merry Christmas and a Happy

MNew Year!

‘ear 1

We were extremely excited to see the reindeer
this week. They were very friendly and we loved
learning all about them. This has been just one
of the many festive activities that we have done.

What a great week!
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Year 3

2T

A few weeks ago the children all wrote an

open letter about how to join the fight e gom G D T
against climate change. Mts Curtis sent the PR e
letters to David Attenborough and we were : Y g By
shocked to receive this hand written u,_:?ﬂi
responsel

Year 4

Year 4 loved our final Christmas week and we
were especially proud of the lighthouses we

made on our DT day.

Year 5

For the last three days we have been really busy
having fun. We have had a glow in the dark disco,
an EIf breakfast, seen reindeer, met Santa,
decorated biscuits, present wrapped, had hot
chocolate whilst watching a film and to finish the
week - a class party. We hope you enjoy our
Christmas songs. Merry Christmas from Year 5.
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Choit
On Wednesday, the choir of Alex Park had the

opportunity to sing at a local community event
at Stockport County. Not only did they sing,
they had lunch and got to meet many of the
players, too. They even got their autographs and

also were given a Stockport County hat.

They were amazing!

On Friday, the choir sang at a local care home,
Plane Tree Court. They sang for the residents
and got to meet some of them, too. Well done
everyone!

Reading Newsletter - Autumn 2

Please take a look at some of the fantastic things we have been doing in school to

dm'clt}p our love of 1‘::21ding and Cxciriﬂg t:-ppnr'ruﬂitiu::-t we have C{}miﬂg up.

https://www.alexandrapark-pri.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Autumn-2-Reading-Newsletter.pdf

]mpmtant dates

Start of spring term Tuesday 9th January 2024
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